	IUSSP Announcement
Communique de l'UIESP


	


Call for Proposals
UNFPA/IUSSP Project on Demographic Estimation from Limited and Defective Data
Deadline for Proposal Submission: 24 November 2009
SCOPE OF PROJECT 
The project is to develop a suite of resources that sets out and explains the wide variety of methods available to estimate demographic parameters from census and survey data suitable for use both by the staff of national statistical offices and by professional demographers across the globe. The resources should be sufficiently simple to allow national statistical office staff (who may not be trained demographers) to make informed choices between methods of demographic estimation and to guide them through the implementation and operationalisation of the chosen methods, while simultaneously offering much greater detail for the benefit of professional demographers. 
CONTENT (see full description of project at: http://www.iussp.org/Announcements/news.php)
Eligibility and selection criteria
Individuals, groups of individuals (not necessarily from the same institution), institutions, or consortia of institutions are welcome to apply. The successful application will be determined by the IUSSP who will charge suitably qualified people to evaluate the proposals and to make recommendations to the IUSSP and UNFPA.

PROPOSAL requirements   
Individuals or parties wishing to be submit a proposal should prepare a proposal in English not more than ten pages long, setting out 

· names, affiliations and expertise of all individuals who will be involved; 

· a detailed inventory of intended deliverables, enumerating the demographic methods that will be covered by the material; 

· proposed formats for the deliverables, as well as an updating and dissemination strategy covering the duration of the project; 

· time frames and way points; 

· budgets (broken down into at least the following headings: staffing costs; equipment costs; administrative costs and overheads; subsistence and travel). 

 

Completed applications should be sent to the Executive Director of the IUSSP, Dr Mary-Ellen Zuppan (zuppan@iussp.org), by 24 November 2009. The successful team will be selected and notified by 31 January 2010. 

Please go to http://www.iussp.org/Announcements/news.php for a full description of project and instructions for applicants. For further questions concerning the project please contact Tom LeGrand (tk.legrand@umontreal.ca ).

